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Dear Parents and children,
Please find attached information on the work we will cover this term.

As always we greatly appreciate your help with the following:
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Reading with/to your child for 15 minutes a day and/or encouraging them to read independently if they are a fluent reader.  Please record reading in Reading Scrapbook.
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Regular practice of weekly spellings using the following method:


LOOK
at the word


SAY

the word


COVER
the word


WRITE
the word whilst keeping the original spelling covered


CHECK 
against the original spelling


New spellings are given out each Monday to be returned the following Monday, allowing one week to practise and learn them.

[image: image4.png]



Regular practice of multiplication tables for weekly quiz on Friday (see attached letter for details).
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Occasionally there will be additional homework e.g. research for a specific topic, maths reinforcement etc

PE
P.E. will take place as usual on Wednesday afternoons.  Please make sure your child has their PE kit in school at all times for both indoor and outdoor PE sessions.

Swimming continues on Friday afternoons.

PLAYTIMES

Please make sure that your child wears suitable outdoor clothing and footwear.  We go out in most weathers – rain, snow or shine!

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely,

Amanda Yates 

Janine Gray
Sarah Dickinson

Amanda Cave 
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Ingrid Mitchell
